
 Public Meeting  Monday, March 28, 2022 
 Board Room 
 7:30 pm 

 In accordance with IC 20-26-5-4.3, the West Central School Corporation will hold a Public Meeting on 
 the proposed Superintendent contract to discuss and hear objections to and support for the proposed 
 contract. 

 “Encourage Every Student, Every Day” – Engage – Empower - Educate 


